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Thursday, 22 May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Hedgehog Class visit to Chester 

To support their topic and English work based around the Romans this term, Hedgehog Class would 

like to visit the Grosvenor Roman in Chester.  They will learn about how the Romans lived and 

worked and are also hoping to walk the walls to the amphitheatre.  The children will leave school 

on the coach at 9am on Wednesday 4th July and should return to school in time for the end of 

school.  This will allow plenty of time to see and do all they want to. 

The cost of the visit will be £15.  This is a voluntary payment request.  We value so highly trips 

such as these for enhancing the children’s education and appreciate the support from parents to 

ensure they take place.  FOCS have also kindly agreed to subsidise the cost of the coach. 

For the visit, the children will need sturdy shoes, hat (they may be spending a lot of time 

outdoors), rain jacket and a packed lunch.  Lunches can be ordered from our kitchen – a choice 

from ham, cheese and tuna sandwiches.  Please order these by Friday 20th June.  If they bring 

their own lunch from home, please send non-fizzy drinks in plastic bottles.  

Please complete the online form at https://forms.gle/mF1UdxQa8NYHeo5M8.  

As always, the children will be fully insured for accident. 

Yours sincerely, 

N.A.Brayford 

Miss Brayford 

Headteacher 
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